
Lydney Away August 4th 

 

Our first ever match against this club & WHAT AN AFTERNOON! 

 
I think we were all in agreement one of the best friendly afternoons bowling that this club has 
had for a long time. 

 

Well done everyone for arriving in plenty of time for an early 2pm start at their green situated in 
Bathurst Park, a beautiful setting with a cracking clubhouse tucked away some 100 yards from 
their green. 

 
It took a while for many to get used to the green as it played well but much heavier than our 
quick surface. 

 

For many the rinks changed after a while & players settled in to a magnificent afternoon of 
bowls, perfect weather, close matches across the board, friendly hosts & a winning result by 6 
shots, what more could we ask for. 

 

Great socialising post match with Ken & Chris the fixture secs sorting out some rematches for 
the future, I hope we can return the compliment next year. 

 
13 - 11 

  9 - 16 

11 - 13 

19 - 13 

18 - 11 

 

Well done all it was a real pleasure to be playing alongside you 

                                                  

Mo Fagan (COD) 

 


